
Visiting people
Visiting folk at home, in care homes and in hospital.  Contact
Margaret Stewart.

Wednesday worship bus
Helping folk to get to and home from Wednesday worship.
Contact Margaret Stewart.

Flower arranging for Sunday
Could you be part of a rota of helpers ?  Contact Anne
Nicolson.

Flower delivery on a Sunday
Delivering flowers to those who’ve had a tough time or a
happy time!  Contact Eileen Grant.

Pastoral teams
Visiting and listening to people.  Contact Margaret Stewart or
Alan Campbell

Supporting families eg babysitting
Giving support at crucial times.  Contact Margaret Peach or
Susan McNarry.

Please pray for all these ministries



Holiday at Home
Could you help this year? 4th – 7th August, Contact Judy and
David Haydon.

Our church magazine
Helping to create, publish, print and distribute our church
magazine and mini-mag.

Small groups
Several people run small groups meeting weekly, fortnightly
or monthly.  Contact Alan Campbell.

The Guild
The Guild is about invitation, encouragement, commitment,
and fellowship.  Contact Anne Nicolson.

The Alpha Course
Helping people to ask questions about God in an
encouraging environment.  Various ways to help.  Contact

Communion team
Preparing, serving and  clearing up.  Contact Bertie Allan.

Sycamore Tree
Could you spare at least 2 hours a fortnight to serve
refreshments, lunch and/or set/clear up?  Contact Gail.

Soup making
There’s a wonderful recipe book to make this even easier.
Contact Gail.

Baking
Cakes and tray bakes are always needed for the Sycamore
Tree (and events as requested). Contact Ruby.

Generation Edinburgh (dance)
Help support Miriam by providing refreshments on Saturdays
(in a rota).  Contact Gail.

TGiF
For a few hours on the last Friday of every month?  Serving in
the kitchen or helping with the craft?

Sycamore Tree Library
Can you take over where Iain and Tony left off?  Many books
are waiting to be entered.  Contact Gail.



Working days
Could you roll your sleeves up once or twice a year during
our working Saturdays? Contact Gail.

Gardening
Lovely big grounds need a lovely big team to care for them.
Contact David Johnston.

Hospitality
 A vital part of our worship service is providing the opportunity
to chat over refreshments.  Contact Margaret Stewart.

Audio Visual Support
Helping (on a rota) with the sound desk (good ear required)
and slideshow progression.  Contact Martyn Sunter.

Band
Using musical gifts to lead worship.  Contact Helen Mitchell.

Wee Band
Encouraging our young musicians. Contact Helen.

Choral support to worship
Occasional choir opportunities. Contact Phil or Helen.

Gala day – June 21st
Can you help this year as we join with other churches in
having a presence at the Gala?

Key holding
With busy premises we often need folk to open or close for
hall bookings.  Contact Lesley Ashforth.

Property maintenance
Helping our property convenor with all the repairs and maintenance
which come with our large premises. Contact Kathleen.

Finance team
Keeping our finances in good order; advising Kirk Session,
settling bills, sorting gift aid, counting offerings. Contact Gordon

Welcome team
Welcoming people to worship (on the way in and at the
welcome desk).  Contact Derek Peach.



Protecting Vulnerable Groups
Keeping our children safe by conducting background checks
into all youth workers.  Contact Debbie Pearce.

Easter Holiday Club Could you commit to the training and
busy week full of activity in this large children’s ministry?
Contact Claire, Kathryn, Derek or Gail.

Sunday (and Wed) crèche
Allowing parents the opportunity for worship and reflection.
Contact Judith Barron.

Beginners and Explorers
Working with our young children on a Sunday.  Contact Susan
McNarry.

Baseline: Sundays and socials
Helping our young people (from P7-S3) to get to know Jesus
and enjoy monthly fellowship. Contact Paul Rose or Michael

Scripture Union
Our local SU leader would appreciate help in setting up a
group again in DMPS.  Contact Gail.

Other youth ministries
TGiS and Boys Brigade meet on Sunday and Monday nights.
Contact Gail.

Care van
Helping people living on the streets to keep warm and fed.
Contact Derek Peach.

Basics bank
Helping people to eat properly when money is tight.  Contact
Heather Andrew.

Winter care shelter
Temporary overnight facilities for the winter months are run for
those living rough.  Contact Joan Willis.

Fresh Start
Helping people who have been homeless get established in
their new home.  Contact Heather Andrew.

Christian Aid Week
Helping collect donations week beginning 11th May.  Contact
Derek Peach


